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A newfunding opportunity from the National Institutes of Health (NIH) seeks to advancescientific
understanding of similarities differences and between social isolationand loneliness, and psychological
scientists studying social relationships andrelated topics are encouraged to apply. The new opportunity,
out of NIH’s Officeof Behavioral and Social Sciences Research (OBSSR), solicits research projectsthat
model the mechanisms and processes of social relationships and theiroutcomes in health and wellbeing. 

According toNIH, the study of social connectedness is relatively new, and it is ripe with opportunitiesfor
psychological scientists. For example, NIH notes that the topic of socialmedia on social relationships
and health is understudied. For instance, doessharing photos of friends and family online help us
connect? Does social mediause enable bullying which, in some cases, leads to social withdrawal
oraggression?  Does new media affect biopsychosocialprocesses of wellbeing? More broadly,
psychological scientists may wish toconsider topics such as affective and cognitive function during the
agingprocess, consequences of perceived isolation on behavior, and others. 

OBSSR is coordinating this new funding opportunity in conjunction with many of NIH’s other institutes
and centers; each have noted their special interest in different areas of social connectedness and well-
being.



Theapplication deadlines for this opportunity are March 17, 2020 and March 17,2021.

To learn more about NIH funding to study effects of social connectedness and isolation on
health, or to learn more about each institute’s area of interest, click here.  
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